
From: Mark Bickford
To: PCD
Date: Saturday, March 14, 2020 6:22:37 AM

I am writing in opposition to the Wysong/Ziemba dock proposal as it currently reads. At 240
feet, cleaving out into the bay, is just too long and too much of an eyesore and general
disturbance to the habitat and environment. I understand that getting rid of the existing float
that rests on the tide flats at lower tides is a good thing but the existing proposal is not a good
solution. 

Thanks for your time.

Mark Bickford 
6822 NE Bergman Rd, Bainbridge Island, WA 98110
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